
ADDENDUM NO. 4 
 
 
DATE:     May 13, 2020 
 
TO:     All Proposers 
 
FROM:    Julie Smith Maxwell, Procurement Specialist 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 4 – Uniform Purchase 
 
PROPOSALS DUE:   May 19, 2020, at 11:00:00 a.m. Eastern Time 
 
This addendum is being published to respond to questions asked by a potential proposer 
regarding the above-referenced Request for Proposals.  This addendum becomes a part of the 
Contract Document and modifies the original specifications as noted.  
 
 
 
Question 1:  Does a local retailer get any advantage points in the scoring versus out of state?   
 

Response:  No. Please refer to the evaluation criteria noted on page 19 of the RFP. 
 
Question 2:  For the costing portion of the bid.  There are several references of items to price 
with no real specifics item brands, skus or decoration involved.  How do we properly price those 
items?  Does the pricing need to be based on a percentage off of retail pricing?   
 

Response:  Vendors are encouraged to provide offerings similar in quality to those noted 
in the RFP. Vendors shall provide actual cost the City would pay for items being 
proposed. All costs shall include any shipping charges that may apply. 

 
Question 3:  Will the City provide a copy of the current contract? 
 

Response:  Yes. Please see attached contract C17-0300. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 4 
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